
Land Protection in Hartland Township  

& the Huron River Initiative  
 

 

January 21st (Thursday) at 7:00 – 8:30pm 

Hartland Insurance Building, 2532 Old 23, north of M-59 

 

Land preservation efforts within Hartland Township and an introduction  

to the Huron River Initiative will be presented by  

The Livingston Land Conservancy  
 

Do you want general information on land protection?  Are you a land owner in 

Hartland Township looking to preserve your land either now or in the future?  Are 

you a concerned citizen who wants to help protect the Huron River and its water-

shed lands?  Would you like a field assessment of your property? Then please join 

us for an informal meeting to discuss these and related topics. This meeting is part 

of a comprehensive land protection effort in the Huron River watershed region by 

SEMIWILD & the Huron River Watershed Council. Refreshments will be served. 

 

The Livingston Land Conservancy currently has two preserves in Hartland Town-

ship: The Round Lake of Hartland Nature Preserve (47 acres at Blaine Road & M-

59 on Round Lake) and The Bullard Lake Nature Preserve (30 acres on the south 

side of Bullard Lake). Our Field Office is now in the HERO Building, Hartland. 

 
For info go to: www.livingstonlandconservancy.org or info@livingstonlandconservancy.org or 

call (810) 229-3290.    
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